
Kinetic kicks off partnership with 
Melbourne Rebels
Kinetic recently announced an exciting two-year 
partnership with the Melbourne Rebels rugby 
team to support the club’s grassroots community 
programs.

As part of the partnership, Kinetic is transporting 
kids to and from games during the interschool 
rugby competition Rebels Shield.

It’s our way of helping grow rugby in schools and 
supporting the next generation of rugby stars in 
Australia. 

Staying safe around bus stops 
With more traffic on the roads, it’s important to 
be safe at bus stops and when crossing roads.    

Arrive at the bus stop at least five minutes 
early, hail the bus and wait for it to stop before 
approaching. 

Never cross the road in front of or behind a bus. 
Instead, wait for the bus to depart before crossing 
the road. 

Keeping our buses clean 
After school runs our buses usually go on to pick 
up members of the public on route services.  

Students can help us maintain a clean bus for 
other customers by putting rubbish in the bins 
provided or taking it with them. 

Staying safe on our services          
Victoria Police has launched STOPIT, a new text-
based notification service that allows commuters 
to notify police of unwanted sexual and anti-
social behaviour on public transport quickly and 
discreetly.

If students experience or observe inappropriate 
behaviour on public transport they can text 
‘STOPIT’ to 0499 455 455. This will trigger 
an automated response text that allows them 
to complete a police report. For emergencies 
students should contact 000.

Need to get in touch?   
If you have any day-to-day operational queries 
about our school services, you can call us on (03) 
9492 2200.

For all other enquires, you can give Savo from our 
Schools Team a call on 0419 096 082 or email: 
melbourne.schools@wearekinetic.com.au.   

If your students leave something behind on 
the bus they can call us on (03) 9492 2200 or 
contact the PTV Call Centre on 1800 800 007.  

We look forward to seeing you on board soon.   

Kinetic Melbourne Schools Team
 

Welcome back to Term 2!    
As we begin term 2, we look forward to welcoming your students on board again for a safe and 
pleasant journey on our school services every day.   

Here’s some useful information to share with your students in preparation for the term ahead.  


